Hello Reception! 
It is wonderful that after such a long time off school, we will be back together next week. 
I hope you have enjoyed spending time at home and having your parents as your teachers! 
The UK lockdown has been a very special time, even though it will have been strange not seeing your close friends and family members, you have had lots of family time with the people in your house. I know that those of you with brothers and sisters will have enjoyed spending time with them too. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]During lockdown, I have been out on lots of walks and bike rides. Some of you might have enjoyed walks too around your local area. I found some routes when walking that I have never discovered before now and I have lived here since I was born! 
When we go back to school next week, you will be in my ‘bubble’. Bubble is the new word for group! There will be 10 children in our bubble and I will be your teacher. (10 children and 1 teacher. How many people all together?)
I am looking forward to hearing all about what you have been up to during your time at home. We will all be able to have a good chat on our first day back about this and complete some lovely activities. You will all have your own pack with your very own whiteboard, pencils and a new exercise book. Very grown up! 
See you all very soon,

Miss Simpson 


